
Removal of Chagrin 

River Road Bridge 

02.40 over Deer Lick 

Creek and Extension of  

Sulphur Springs Drive 

in the Village of  

Bentleyville. 
We appreciate your understanding of our efforts to 

improve the quality of this county route.  

 

Thank You. 

TRAFFIC: 
Two-way traffic will be maintained on Chagrin River 
Rd., and Miles Rd., at all times during construction. 
Sulphur Springs Drive will be closed at Chagrin Riv-
er Rd., for the last half of construction only. Access 
to the Sulphur  
Picnic area will be maintained.  
 
Detour: 
Motorists will be directed to utilize the designated 
detour routes of Miles Rd., SOM Center Rd., and 
Hawthorn Parkway to avoid construction.  
 
 
CONTRACTOR:  
Northeast Ohio Trenching Services Inc. 
 
FUNDING: 
69% $5.00 Motor Vehicle License Tax Fund, 31% 
Ohio Public Works Commission 
 
COST: 
$1,569,710.45 
 

NOTICE TO PROCEED: 
June 2024 
 
COMPLETION: 
February 2025 
 
FIELD OFFICE:  
216-440-1768 


